
 

 

Strength and conditioning club began this year and the summer term 

2025 focused on HIIT sessions to music. During this term the club invited 

parents and carers to join the Wednesday morning sessions. It was a 

great experience and a wonderful way to start the day. This will 

continue each year as a regular invite to parents once the club is up 

and running. 

 

 

 

 

Parents Join Clubs 


